
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 18 November 2024 
 

In the past two weeks, we’ve been sharing the work the children completed on Black History Month. There is such 
a variety of work from presentations to vlogs to posters celebrating people who inspire us for their determination, 
courage and creativity. We will continue to share children’s work in the next few weeks as Black History Month is 
not only an October occurrence!  
 
In English, children are writing the most creative Guides to Unicorns and Flying Horses. After designing their 
characters, examining features of a non-chronological text and learning new sentence structures, Class 4 children 
are challenging themselves in applying all the skills learnt so far to create a unique and well-written guide to 
inform their audience. 
 
In Maths, we’ve learnt how to solve long multiplication and we’re focusing now on divisions, including solving 
divisions using their knowledge of factors. Please, encourage your child to complete their weekly homework to 
reinforce division and multiplication skills. 
 
Children have completed their post-topic assessment on Ancient Greece and showed their knowledge on various 
topics, from philosophers to key battles to the impact Ancient Greece still has on modern society.  
 
Class 4 children are enjoying Computing lessons taught by Mr. Ratcliffe. After producing excellent posters on 
Modern Greece, they’re experiencing many “wow” moments learning to use MSWLogo. Thank you, Mr Ratcliffe, as 
they’ve never loved computing so much! 
 

Celebration Assembly 
Many congratulations to Alfred for his Brilliant Behaviour and attitude towards learning and to Alice for her 
always-well-presented Wonderful Work. 

 

Weekly Homework 
This week, Class 4 children will read chapter 14 of Who Let The Gods Out and complete comprehension tasks – the 
questions are in their Orange Books – we will discuss their answers the following Friday. Children have also 
received their new spellings (Word families) and a new set of statutory spellings for Autumn 2. In Maths, children 
will complete multiplication and division tasks. 
 

Friday 29th November Whole school Nativity Trip - morning 

Wednesday 4th December MindMate Workshops 

Tuesday 17th December Visiting Harewood at Christmas (morning only) – information to follow 

Thursday 19th December Christmas Dinner Day 

Friday 20th December Last day of school before the Christmas break 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs. Wright 


